
Bottineau Public School Board 
Notice of Vacancy 

 
The Bottineau Public School Board has a two-year vacancy.  The applicant selected by 
the board will fill the vacant seat and will hold the position until June 30, 2021.  
Applications from qualified voters will be accepted until Thursday, August 6, 2020.  
Employees of the school district are not eligible to serve on the Board of Education.  
Interested parties should submit a letter of application and resume to: 
 
   Pat Brenden, Superintendent 
   Bottineau Public School  
   301 Brander Street 
   Bottineau, ND  58318 
 
Please direct questions regarding the application procedure to Pat Brenden, 
Superintendent, or Deborah Nelson, Business Manager at 228-2266.  
  


